
 

 

KRMWS/GN/C/2024-25/203                                                           Date: 08/01/2025 

 

Subject: Classes Nursery to VIII Shift to Online Mode on 9th & 10th January 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 

As per the directives of the State Government and in light of extreme weather 

conditions, classes for Nursery to VIII will be conducted online on                                     

9th and 10th January 2025. 

The class teachers will share the MS Teams links for online sessions. 

School Timings: 

The online classes will follow the regular winter schedule, starting at 8:50 AM and 

concluding by 2.50 PM, with each session ending 5 minutes early to facilitate smooth 

transitions between classes. 

Important Notes: 

1. Students are expected to follow all protocols and etiquette for online learning. 

2. Attendance will be taken for all sessions. Students who are absent or have 

their cameras switched off will be marked as absent. 

3. For any queries, please contact your ward’s grade teacher. 

Thank you for your support in ensuring a smooth transition to online learning. 

 

 

 

Sonia Anil Verma 

Principal 

 

K.R. MANGALAM WORLD SCHOOL 

GREATER NOIDA 


